Vallejo Marina
Incident Report

Date:

November 2, 2008
Reported By:
Someone on K-Dock
Subject:
Boat Sinking
Location: 
K-Dock
______________________________________________________________________________

Frank Sargent was called out to the Marina Sunday evening regarding a boat sinking on K-Dock.

The vessel name is The Happy Fisherman, CF 5248 PG and was not or is not a registered customer of the Vallejo Marina.

On Monday, November 3, 2008, Joe Laranjo told Ron Minnis, The Happy Fisherman is a customer of his, who he sells bait to.  

